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 Stepping Stones school is extremely small and we have no hall space or communal 
space which could be let to the community during or out of school hours.  

 

 Stepping Stones pay an annual fee to the adjoining Primary School which provides the 
utilities.  
 

 The hall space attached to Stepping Stones belongs to Moorside Primary School and 
therefore any community groups wishing to hire the space should contact Moorside 
Primary School.  

 
 

 


